
From: City Council
To: Una Glass (una.glass.seb@sonic.net); Sarah Glade Gurney; Neysa Hinton; Diana Rich; Patrick Slayter - City of

Sebastopol (ps.sebcc@gmail.com)
Cc: Lawrence McLaughlin; Kevin Kilgore; Kari Svanstrom; Dante Del Prete
Subject: FW: “Temporary” RV homeless parking
Date: Monday, December 06, 2021 6:19:00 AM

Good morning:
Please see email below.
 
Thank you
Mary Gourley
Assistant City Manager/City Clerk, MMC
 

From: mike tinney  
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2021 4:30 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.org>
Subject: “Temporary” RV homeless parking
 
I’m sure you know this but no one wants this to happen. Not only the business owners but the
people who live around here. If you hadn’t noticed there’s a school nearby? This is not said and
done. Expect heavy opposition. No one will forget this either especially at election time.
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